Bryant Hammond

From: William Glenn <billglennclimber@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, May 22, 2023 7:42 AM

To: Bryant Hammond

Subject: Seppala house

Briant,

| am writing today following our conversation from last week regarding the Seppala house. During our conversation |
explained that | am working with Urtha and have been tasked to work on finding a | solution for a permanent location
and repair for the house. | understand the the house is in a dump and is in need of a facelift and a place to stay. That
being said the historical value of the house to “Nome” is probably the reason Nome is still going strong.

My first direction which you gave an insight to , is Nome has no plans to restore the house and make it a landmark.
Please let me know what if any what part the city would like to be involved. | am approaching this from an historic
landmark perspective and would look into contacting the State of Alaska and put the building on the historic register.
When this is accomplished we will pursue further funding to have the building renovated and put on a permanent
location. There has already been some funding set aside, but we are looking to get this moving at a faster pace and have
resolve quickly.

Please let us know if you have any recommendations on what the city would like as we look forward to working with you
as this project moves forward.

Sincerely, Bill Glenn
608-698-7495, biillglennclimber@gmail.com

Sent from my iPad



